

The Episcopal Diocese of Alaska

1205 Denali Way

Fairbanks, AK 99701-4137

Telephone: (907) 452-3040

Fax: (907) 456-6552

Prison Ministry Grant Program

I was hungry and you gave me food, I was thirsty, and you gave me something to drink, I was a stranger and you welcomed me, I was naked, and you gave me clothing, I was sick, and you took care of me, I was in prison, and you visited me.

Matthew 25:35-36

March 26, 2024

Dear Friends,

The Standing Committee is pleased to announce the 2024 Prison Ministry grant opportunity to fund prison ministries in the Episcopal Diocese of Alaska is now open.

The Mission of the Prison Ministry Grant Fund is to seek and serve Christ in all persons, especially those in prisons, detention centers, jails, and reentry programs.

Guidelines, instructions and applications are available on the diocesan website, https://episcopalak.org/prison-ministry-grant-program/ or through the Bishop's Office by calling 1-800-478-3043.

Applications must be postmarked no later than October 11, 2024.

We ask that you share this new grant opportunity with everyone in your church community, in all the ways you can.

Thank you! The Standing Committee, Episcopal Diocese of Alaska